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Ref: 1777/20 
 
 
 The Permanent Mission of Lebanon to the United Nations presents its compliments to the 
Office of the Chair of the Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian 
People and, with reference to the latter’s note # CPR/SD/20(2) dated October 9, 2020, has the 
honor to transmit the message of solidarity from H.E. General Michel Aoun, President of the 
Republic of Lebanon on the occasion of the International Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian 
People. 
 
 The Permanent Mission of Lebanon to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity 
to renew to the Office of the Chairman of the Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable 
Rights of the Palestinian People the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
 
 

    New York, November 25, 2020 
                     

                                                                                     
                  
 

Attn: Mr. Cheikh Niang, Chair 
Committee on the Exercise of the 
Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People 
New York, NY 10017 
Email: trezza@un.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

866 United Nations Plaza, Suite 531, New York, NY 10017; Tel: (212) 355-5460; Fax: (212) 838-2819 






